
Portland General Electric Company Kim S. Burton 
Legal Department Assistant General Counsel III 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301  kim.burton@pgn.com 
Portland, Oregon 97204  
Phone 503-464-7822 
Fax 503-464-2200 
portlandgeneral.com 

March 24, 2023 

Via Electronic Filing 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attention: Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, Oregon 97301 

Re: UE 416 – Request for General Rate Revision; and 2024 Annual Power Cost 
Update 

Dear Filing Center: 

Enclosed for filing in the above-captioned docket is Portland General Electric 
Company’s Notice of Modification of the staff Workshop Schedule.  

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Kim S. Burton 
Assistant General Counsel III 

KMB:mb 

mailto:kim.burton@pgn.com
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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
OF OREGON

UE 416

 In the Matter of 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY, 

Request for General Rate Revision; and 
2024 Annual Power Cost Update.

NOTICE OF MODIFICATION TO THE 
STAFF WORKSHOP SCHEDULE

Portland General Electric Company hereby submits notice that the Staff Workshop 

scheduled for April 10, 2023, will now occur on April 13, 2023. Pursuant to the Prehearing 

Conference Memorandum, dates for workshops and settlement conferences are included in the 

schedule for the parties’ convenience and do not need Commission approval prior to rescheduling. 

PGE submits this notice for the awareness of all current and future parties. 

DATED this 24th day of March, 2023.

Respectfully submitted,

Kim S. Burton, OSB #221958
Assistant General Counsel III
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301
Portland, Oregon 97204
Phone: 573.356.9688
Email:  kim.burton@pgn.com
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